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A new roadway configuration is expected to be in place at the intersection of WIS 59/County X/
Waukesha Bypass by early the week of August 5. Traffic continuing on WIS 59 westbound will need to 
make a left turn and eastbound WIS 59 traffic will need to make a right turn. In the new configuration, 
southbound County X traffic will continue through the intersection and become WIS 59. The Bypass 
connection to the north (HWY 18) and the connection to Saylesville Road to the south are anticipated 
to open in fall 2019.
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